

MEADGATE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Mascalls Way • Great Baddow • Chelmsford • Essex CM2 7NS
Tel: (01245) 259403 • Fax: (01245) 344297
E-mail: admin@meadgate.essex.sch.uk • Website: www.meadgateprimary.com
Executive Headteacher: Mr. J. J. Figg

Tuesday 6th November 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

At Meadgate Primary we are constantly seeking to improve the way that we deliver our curriculum. To that end we have produced a questionnaire that we hope you will be able to support us with. We have had the present homework policy in place for four years and would be interested to know you views on homework and how we set your children work to complete at home. Therefore please complete the short questionnaire below and return to us by Friday 23rd November 2018.

nll	,
11/199	1
- 	
J J Figg	

Thank you.

Executive Headteacher

Question	Yes or No
My child reads at home to an adult every evening?	
I/We read to our children every evening?	
My child completes the tasks that are currently set by the class teacher?	
I am happy with the present homework policy?	
I feel that the current homework policy is flexible?	
My child spends more than one hour a week on homework?	
Do you help your child with their homework?	
Do you think that the current homework has a positive impact on your	3.00-3-0-0-0
child's learning?	
Does your child receive feedback from their homework?	
Does your child know how to access their homework?	

What could teachers do to make the homework process better for your child?

